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In the past week of summer camp activities, we visited the Wangdong Township 

Central Primary School in Rongshui County, Guangxi Province, as well as 

some local attractions. What impressed me most was the voluntary teaching 

activities in the Wangdong Township Central Primary School.  

In just one and a half days, I deeply felt the eagerness conveyed from the 

students' eyes. They are eager to step out of the mountains and yearn for the 

world outside the mountains. And I have also seen many efforts made by the 

government for their local education, such as the provision of advanced 

teaching equipment such as computers and electronic whiteboards for schools. 

Although the teachers can’t support the use of these devices, I do believe that 

in the near future, the school will have more powerful teachers to allow students 

to enjoy a better education. At the time when we leaving school, the students 

asked for our WeChat and QQ account. The girls kept pulling my arm, cried, 

and didn't want us to leave. Boys hold hands in a row at the school gate. It was 

an impressive end that I never thought before, because I thought that one and 

a half days might not enough to create such strong emotion with them, but their 

actions are really touching.  

During these days of returning to Hong Kong, we have continued to have 

children who are calling us on WeChat. They also hope to send postcards to 

us and convey their profound thoughts to us. Thus, I sincerely hope that this 

group of children can study conscientiously and come out from the mountains 

with their own strength and will be a useful person for the society in the future! 

 


